
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Thursday 26th November 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

As I am sure you are aware, your child has been nominated and chosen to be a Sports Captain for 

the school.  

 

As a result of this, they are also taking on the role of Sports Ambassador, which means they are 

going to work alongside the PE Lead to promote the importance of being Physically active.  

 

Usually the Sports Ambassadors, along with a member of staff, attend Arthur Mellows Village 

College to take part in a Sports Ambassador Conference.  This would enable them to meet with 

other Ambassadors from local schools and would give them an insight into their role.  Due to 

Covid restrictions this year this cannot happen.  Instead the pupils are invited to take part in a 

zoom session which will endeavour to provide the pupils with a similar opportunity.  During this 

session a member of the Year 6 team will keep an eye on them and support them with anything 

they may require.  

 

The zoom meeting is taking place on Wednesday 9th December 2020.  This will start at 1:30pm 

and is due to finish at 3:30pm.  Please note this is later than the usual school finish time. 

 

Please complete the reply slip below and return to the school office via email, no later than 

Monday 7th December 2020.  

 

Any questions, please ask. 

 

 

 

Miss M Hodgkins                         Mrs D Reynolds 

PE Lead                                         Head Teacher  

 

Name of Child: ____________________________________________ 

 

I give/do not give permission for my child to take part in the BA conference on 9th December 2020. 

 

I give permission for my son/daughter to walk home after the event at 3:30pm or the named adult 

will be collecting my son/daughter at 3:30pm from the Art area.  

 

Name of person collecting:  _______________________________                                                          

 

Signed: _______________________________________ Parent/Carer                                                      

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

     Norwood Primary School 

                      Gunthorpe Road 

                                Gunthorpe 

                            Peterborough 

                                  PE4 7DZ 

   

http://www.norwood-school.co.uk/

